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Division 00 – Procurement and Contracting  Requirements
00100 – Advertisement for Bids
SECTION 00100 - ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS
NOTICE OF BIDS
Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by the McComb School District, 695 Minnesota Avenue, McComb, Mississippi, for Otken Elementary School Renovations. All bids will be received until 12:00 Noon on Tuesday, March 6, 2018 at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud.

Bid documents are being made available via electronic copy. For a copy of the contract documents please contact Kusa, Olutosin at 601-981-1227 or okusa@m3aarch.com. Questions regarding plan clarifications or request for information should be directed to the architect as follows:

M3A Architecture PLLC/William L. McElroy AIA, NCARB 601-981-1227 – P
601-983-4444  – F

All Contractors who intend to submit “BIDS” are required to attend the mandatory pre-bid conference at the McComb School District Office, 695 Minnesota Avenue, McComb, MS on February 22, 2018 at 10:00 A.M. Failure to attend Pre Bid Conference will result in disqualification of bid submission.

All bids must be accompanied by bid security equal to five percent (5%) of the sum of the base bid and all alternates, and must be in the form of a certified check, cashier’s check or a Bid Bond written by a company licensed to do business in Mississippi.

The successful bidder will be required to furnish a Performance and a Payment Bond written by a company licensed to do business in Mississippi, each in an amount equal to 100% of the contract amount.

The Owner reserves the right to reject any and all bids.
 January 29, 2018
February 5, 2018
February 12, 2018
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